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Camera Found in Ryukyu Middle School Restroom, Investigation Launched 
 

KADENA AIR BASE, OKINAWA – Ryukyu Middle School was briefly placed on a movement 

hold today after a student discovered a camera in a female restroom. Security Forces Squadron 

personnel secured the memory card from the device, and the Air Force Office of Special 

Investigations has initiated an investigation. A person of interest has been detained for 

questioning. We will provide more information as it becomes available. 

 

SFS will inspect all installation schools, Child Development Centers, and Youth Centers before 

reopening tomorrow for normal operations. 
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